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Dale Hatem <dhatem@wi.rr.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 5:08 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I believe that all traders should have the right to choose the amount of leverage that is appropriate for his/her risk
appetite, and that this basic principle of ’choice’ is being threatened by the proposed CFTC regulations,
specifically those identified by RIN 3038-AC61. Please do not limit the amount leverage available to me in my
retail forex account to just 10:1.

Thanks,

Dale A. Hatem
3016 Ruby Avenue
Racine, WI 53402-4031
Cell phone: (262) 880-5816
Home phone (262) 681-7932


